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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Since the beginning of this term, children from Years 4 – 6 have been working with Miss Davies towards a singing 
performance to be given in the Youth Makes Music Annual Concert. It is a real privilege for the school to have 
had Miss Davies’ time and expertise in school and the children have reached a very high standard. 
 
This event is going to be held in the New Digby Hall, Sherborne on Wednesday, March 9th between 6.30 – 
8.30pm. This annual event brings together children from different schools in and around Sherborne and creates 
opportunities for all performers to listen to different styles of music and learn from a variety of performers. 
Arrangements for the evening will be: 
 

 Children to arrive at the New Digby Hall by 6.10pm 

 Parents and supporters are encouraged to come and listen to the full evening’s concert - Ticket price - £3 
per person  

 Children need to look smart in full school uniform. 
 

I hope you agree that this is a fabulous opportunity for our children and for us to be, once again duly proud. 
We are now seeking commitment to this event – it is our expectation that all children will take part, however 
please ask if you need any help with this. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Anne Crumpler 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Youth Makes Music Annual Concert 

 
My son/daughter (Name)_________________________ will be performing in the ‘Youth Makes Music’ Concert 
in Sherborne, Wednesday 9

th
 March 2016. 

 
I will ensure my child(ren) is/are transported to and from the event. 
 
 
Signed ___________________________ (Name) __________________________ 
 
 
I/we require _______ ticket(s) to the event. 

 
                                      Please return the following to school by Wednesday 2

nd
 March
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